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Thank you for providing the opportunity for Cardiff and Vale University Health Board to 
comment on this Bill and the Provider Selection Regime. 

The Health Board's Commissioning Department has indicated support to a procurement 
'level playing field' across England and Wales that would be provided by the Provider 
Selection Regime. However, the Commissioning Department also indicate that they have no 
intelligence from existing providers that a differing procurement regime would discourage 
providers from bidding for Welsh contracts. 
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